
SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS AND IDEAS ABOUT 
OUR COMMUNITY AND FUTURE LAND USES! 

 Welcome the Community 
Planning Assistance Team 
to town for their weeklong 
visit.  Learn about land 
use planning and share 
your ideas. 

 Learn about what the 
Community Planning 
Assistance Team heard 
and saw during their 
weeklong visit and provide 
your feedback.   

Monday, May 19 at 7pm Thursday, May 22 at 6pm 

WORKSHOPS WILL BE AT BURMA ROAD CHAPEL.   
ALL ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND!  

 
Call the Planning Department at 581-3100 with questions. 


	share your thoughts and ideas about our community and future land uses!

